SRC Board Meeting 5/18/2022

Attendees: Kirk Sanders, Russ Fox, Cassey Bay, Michelle Beirne, Marc St Onge, Mark Rankin,
Julie Martell, lan Braithwaite, Ray Snow, John Wilcox, Stacy Smith, & Brian Estock

Minutes from previous meeting: Approved

FINANCIALS: Abstained from voting since Basketball needs to review their numbers
SPORTS:

Soccer — No representative at meeting

Basketball -

Will be holding an evening summer camp- dates of camp to come

High School Coach would like to rent gym for a week of summer camp- agreed on charging
$500 for the week

Baseball- No representative at meeting but sent report

T-Ball started last week. We've got about 50 kids and 6 teams playing. They'll be playing all
their games at the Rec Center Fields Tues-Weds-Thurs nights at 5:30 PM and Sundays at 1
PM.

Lee Winkler helped organize a team for softball. They are playing in the West Springfield
league and practicing at the Rec Center softball fields. Lee and Brenna Comee organized a

group to help clean up the softball fields.

Bryan Barnowski...Southwick resident and former professional baseball player wants to get
more involved with helping revive the baseball program. More info to come

Hockey-

Season is complete- went well and had 206 kids participate

SAP:

Back to having parents come inside to drop off and pick up children
Registration packets have gone out to returning families for school year 22-23

Miscellaneous/ Office:

Scholarship- Board decided to award the $250.00 Jason Malochleb Scholarship to Emma
Chefer. Board will add additional requirements to scholarship application for 2023



Annual Meeting has been moved to November- each sport committee and SAP need to put
together a budget and get it to Teri & Joellen by October

Moto-X Nationals on July 9th- Discussion on if we should also park in school fields and if so
divide profits up the same as we do for Rugged Maniac. Volunteers needed.

8th Grade Move Up Dance to be held at SRC on June 3rd

Repairs needed: Floor Scrubber in being fixed, bird issue to be resolved by roof, new faucet
needed in kitchen, and 2 bathroom doors need to be rehung

Lion’s Club to host a Cornhole Tournament at SRC on Sunday 5/15/22- made $124 from bar

This Meeting:

Kirk- to speak with janitor regarding additional janitor coming in

Previous Meeting:

Decisions:



